
11.11.2021 Thirsk Community Primary School 

History Wow Week 

What a week it has been, the children have enjoyed visits from 

The History Squad and Historical Interpretations, showing them 

life from the Stone Age to Iron Age, how the Vikings lived and 

fought. They also got to hold Vikings shields and swords! 

Some classes managed to get out and about round Thirsk follow-

ing the History Plaque trail and finished with a visit to Thirsk 

Museum. Year 1 & 2 managed although the weather wasn’t great a 

trip to Helmsley Castle. Thank you to all the parent helpers who 

made this week possible. 

Monday next week is Year 1 & 2’s Children in Need dress up day. 

We are recognising Anti-bullying week and Mental health next 

week, on Friday we will be holding an odd socks day ! 

Please do not forget our Open days—details are below 

Attendance 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

The Hive 
(R) 

93.8 

Sutton (Y1) 92.3 

Roseberry 
Topping 
(Y2) 

87.8 

Helvellyn 
(Y3)  

95.4 

Scafell 
(Y4) 

98.9 

Snowdon 
(Y5) 

88 

Ben Nevis 
(Y6) 

96.2 

Total 93.8 

Dates for Your Diary  

Nov 

19th  Odd Socks Day 

22nd Bikeability Group 1 day1 

22-24th Open day 

29th Bikeability G1 Day 2 

30th School Individual photo 

 

 

 

Open Days 
 
Is your child ready to be starting school in September 2022? 
Are you thinking about moving schools?  
 
No need to worry, we have open days for yourself and your child to 
visit our amazing school. 
Thirsk Community Primary School is a warm and welcoming school 
for your child to learn, to be happy and supported to achieve their  
personal best. To book a place for a school tour on any of the follow-
ing dates, please contact the school office on 01845 524349 or email 
admin@thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 
We are looking forward to showing you around our enrichment based 
school, and the following dates and times are available for booking; 
 
Monday 22nd November 1.45pm or 4pm 
Tuesday 23rd November 9.45am or 4pm 
Wednesday 24th November 1.45pm  
 
Additionally, we are holding an information evening on Wednesday 
24th November at 5.30pm. Where you will be able to meet the Early 
years team, receive information about the school and have a look at 
our reception classrooms. Please use the details above to book a 
place. 
We look forward to meeting you all. 
Any queries, please contact the office team on 01845 524349 or email 
admin@thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk and we will be able to support you. 



 

 

PTA Christmas Fayre 

If you would like a stall at the 

fayre—please contact one of the 

PTA members or call at the 

school office. 

 

Our Sunshine Room had a lovely but breezy visit 

to the Millennium Green, they even managed to 

do some little picking ! 



Our Wow week—we had some amaz-

ing experiences this week. From 

crime scene to Viking relics !  


